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I strongly oppose repealing Oregon’s standard vote-by-mail system. 

I have been a voter in Oregon since I was first able to vote at 18 and have never 

missed an election, due to this process that ensure my voice is heard and that it is 

feasible for me to vote.  

Requiring me to take additional steps, possibly miss work, is trying to take away a 

fundamental right I have to vote. 

Keep the system that is working in place.  


